From: Clive O'Donnell _
Sent: 04 August 2023 I7:

To: Planning Planning

Subject: OBJECTION

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Camden Planning,

References: 2023/2510/P (Planning Application) and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building Approval)

OBJECTION

1 wish to object to this proposal. It is entirely the wrong scheme for Bloomsbury and the community. 1t
devalues history and heritage, and will deter the tourists and visitors who visit Bloomsbury. It is bad for the
climate, for the health and wellbeing of our children. It is wrong for London.

1t is irresponsible planners and politicians to approve this scheme as it is. Please re-think.

Yours faithfully,

Clive O’Donnell

Sent from my iPhone



